
Mairaj, 

  

Below is the response I received from the FCC this morning showing the device is acceptable for 

filing under 15.247.  Please let me know if you have questions.  Thanks. 

  

Charles Greene, Ph.D. 

Chief Technical Officer 

Powercast Corporation 

566 Alpha Drive 

Pittsburgh, PA 15238 

724.238.3700 ext. 4077 

www.powercastco.com  

  

This e-mail and any attachments are intended exclusively for the person(s) named above and may contain information 

that is legally privileged and confidential.  If you are not the intended recipient, please note that any disclosure, retention 

or use of this e-mail or any attachments is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you have received this e-mail in 

error, please notify the sender and delete the email and all attachments from your system.  Thank you. 

  

From: oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov [mailto:oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2010 10:55 AM 

To: cgreene@powercastco.com 
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 670528) 
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Office of Engineering and Technology  

  

 

Inquiry:  

Please see the attached document requested by Joe Dichoso. 

 

Response:  

The attached description of the device is acceptable for filing under 
the DTS rules in Section 15.247 with appropriate conditions as 
indicated in the attachment. 
  



In addition, note that any end devices must not be marketed for use 
with the transmitter unless it properly receives and extracts the data 
from this device. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the 

OET Inquiry System to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry. 




